March 21, 2020

Below is the link to the latest update from Baseball Alberta in regards to the COVID-19 response.  Although it is frustrating, it is also very predictable.  Olds Minor Baseball will continue to monitor this situation on a week to week basis and inform the registrants with any update involving further hiatus or cancellations.  

We are extending our suspension of baseball activities until April 30.  These baseball activities include any organized gatherings such as group batting practice, team meetings, apparel fittings and uniform orders. 

During this downtime we ask all of our athletes, parents and families to please do your part to help ‘flatten the curve’ of this virus so we can all enjoy a summer outside playing baseball!
http://baseballalberta.com/article/58776
Josh Zanolli

President 
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